
Fraud Statement:  

At Iowa Western Community College, we are committed to maintaining the integrity of our 

admissions and financial aid processes. We actively monitor for fraudulent activity and take 

immediate action to ensure that financial aid and institutional resources are awarded only 

to those who meet eligibility requirements.  

Applicants found to be engaging in fraudulent activities will face immediate removal from 

the admissions process. We reserve the right to verify all information provided on 

admissions and financial aid applications, and we work closely with federal and state 

authorities to uphold compliance.  

While we do not disclose specific methods used to detect fraud, please be aware that any 

attempts to deceive the institution will not be tolerated. 


